
 

 

Memorandum 24:40 
 
 
Date: November 4, 2024 
 

To:   Presidents and Administrative Officers  
  Local and Federated Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Constituency Lobby, January 13-24, 2025 
  

 
 
A federal election is on the horizon and with it a need to remind Members of Parliament and future 
elected representatives of the importance of affordable and accessible post-secondary education 
and funding for research. CAUT’s election campaign work will be organized under the banner 
Unlock Education. 
 
One way to get involved in the Unlock Education campaign is to meet with your local Member of 
Parliament during the January constituency weeks. Barring an election campaign, MPs are 
expected to be in their ridings and meeting with constituents from January 13-24. 
 
During this time, CAUT will be coordinating meetings between member association leaders and 
federal MPs. If you are interested in having CAUT assist in setting up a meeting with your MP, 
please register at: CAUT Registration by November 12, 2024.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Andrea Stuart, Professional Officer, 
at stuart@caut.ca or 613-222-3530. 
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